
July 29, 2022

Vin Godino
Chair, Ledyard Historic District Commission

Dear Vin,

It’s with great reluctance that I must announce my resignation from the Historic District Commission. The
only reason for this is that Gay and I have bought a house in North Stonington and have been living there as
of July 6.

I would like to say that I have enjoyed my time on the Commission very much over the years. I’ve enjoyed
getting to know the other members and have appreciated your capable leadership in overseeing the Town’s
historic properties.

Sincerely,

Lance Mayer


